
 

 

I hope you all enjoyed the Christmas performances this week and 
left feeling very festive. The Rubies all did a great job singing, with a 
few dancers and villagers too, well done all! 

In Maths we have been learning to recognise and know the value of coins and notes. Although cash 
can be less frequently used in day to day life money recognition is still a useful topic to support your 
child with at home where you can. In DT we have made our moving pictures this week. The children 
have practiced the skills, designed and made these independently (bar some small help with split 
pins and hole punches) and are looking forward to sharing these with you next week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DT – sliders and levers to create moving pictures 

Key dates:   

Monday 16th December – Pirate day (dress up). Parents invited to join us for a sea shanty 
and journal share @ 2.45pm 
 
Tuesday 17th December – KS1 Christmas party, children to bring in a named/ wrapped party 
plate with a few party snacks for themselves 
 
Wednesday 18th December – Christmas dinner 
 
Friday 20th December @ 9.00am – coffee and carols   

Thank you for supporting us at the class sales last Friday. The money raised selling our fish 
paintings will be used to enhance our classroom in the coming terms. 

Have a lovely weekend, Mrs Grainger  

Coming up next week 
 

Way to support at home (home learning) 

In Art we will be practicing our drawing skills, 
exploring and drawing light and dark lines, 
lines of different thickness and patterns.  

Read 5 times a week  
 
Mathletics learning (set each Friday) 


